CORRESPONDENCE
7/28/2017
DOCUMENT NO. 06338-2017

Nickalus Holmes

From: Nickalus Holmes on behalf of Records Clerk

Sent: Friday, July 28, 2017 10:50 AM

To: '‘Donna Molter'

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: Utilities, inc Florida Docket No. 20160101 Rate Increase Request

Good Morning Mr. & Mrs. Molter,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20160101 and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Nickalus Holmes

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850
nholmes@psc.state.fl.us
850-413-6760

From: Donna Molter [mailto:dbmrgm1026@yahoo.com]

Sent: Friday, July 28, 2017 9:30 AM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: Utilities, inc Florida Docket No. 20160101 Rate Increase Request

Please do not let this rate increase pass. It is unfairly charged to Seminole County residents who have no other options.
It appears to be an unreasonable increased cost that would impose a financial hardship to their customers, especially to
those with low or fixed incomes. Seminole County should truly be fighting this increase as people will not buy homes or
bring businesses to the area because of high utility costs & taxes.

We are hoping we are heard along with the many others who oppose this increase. Thank you.
Sincerely,

Richard & Donna Molter

203 W. Berkshire Circle

Longwood, FL 32779

Sent from my iPad





